

Anna Kaufmann, PA-C Bozeman Creek Family Health 316 E Babcock St Bozeman, MT 59715 11/20/23

Dear Valued Patients.

I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones in good health and high spirits. It is with mixed emotions that I write to inform you that after seven wonderful years at Bozeman Creek Family Health, I will be leaving the practice at the end of the year. It has been an absolute honor and privilege to serve as your physician assistant during this time.

First and foremost, I want to express my deepest gratitude for entrusting me with your healthcare needs. Building relationships with each of you and being a part of your lives has been an incredibly rewarding experience. Witnessing your resilience, strength, and commitment to your well-being has been a source of inspiration for me.

I have had the privilege of working alongside an exceptional team of healthcare professionals at Bozeman Creek Family Health. Together, we have strived to provide comprehensive and compassionate care to our patients. The support and camaraderie I have received from my colleagues have been invaluable.

While it is difficult to bid farewell, I am excited to devote more time to my family and three growing boys. To ensure a smooth transition, I have been working closely with my colleagues to ensure that your medical care is seamlessly transferred to your new provider. I am happy to recommend a new provider that will be a great fit. Dr. Hanly Burton and colleagues will continue to provide botox injections for migraine management. Rest assured that your ongoing care and well-being remain our utmost priority. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this transition, please do not hesitate to reach out to our office, and our staff will be more than happy to assist you.

As I reflect on my time at Bozeman Creek Family Health, I am filled with gratitude for the relationships we have built and the trust you have placed in me. It has been an absolute honor to be a part of your journey. I am confident that you will continue to receive exceptional care from the dedicated team at Bozeman Creek Family Health.

I wish you all continued health, happiness, and success.

PH: 406. 585. 0022 FX: 406. 585. 0032

With warmest regards,

Anna Kaufmann, PA-C